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Reception Visit to Hardwick Park  
Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 
This term, children in Reception will be going on a visit to Hardwick Park, Sedgefield.  On this 
trip the children will take part in a workshop “The Odd Egg” and have a walk around the park 
which will help to supplement our work in Reception. 
 
Please read the information in the table below about what children will need on the day. 
 

Class & Date Reception – Miss Butler’s class and Miss Martin’s class.  
Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

Time/Duration Leaving School at 9am; Pupils will be back in school for 3pm – 
please note if the bus is late we will update parents via 
Twitter/text message. 

Venue Hardwick Park, Sedgefield 

Packed lunch required? Packed lunches will be required for all children – please note we 
are a nut free school. 

Clothing to be worn 
 
 

Children are asked to wear school uniform for this trip. Please 
ensure they wear appropriate outdoor footwear and have a coat/ 
hat (depending on the weather!) 
 
 

Cost The cost for this visit is £12 per pupil and £6 for those children 
eligible for Free School Meals. 

 
We would like to invite parents to volunteer on this trip. We do however have limited 
volunteer spaces so if you would like to attend, please complete this form no later than 
Wednesday 1st March. Volunteers will be selected at random and will be contacted in due 
course.  
 
The school holds a Parental Consent (EV4) Form for all visits.  Please inform us of any changes 
to details. 
 
Please make payment via your ParentPay account no later than Tuesday 21st March.  
 
*Please note, the price of this visit is to cover the cost of the workshop and the transport.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nQP32h_HBU2bpllJ4QL0zs7Xv7vNecdGl6FRamGmcpxURVNNNkZSNTUxUUFGUzlLVkdTM1lGOTVDUC4u

